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                    E-mail: rfm@bellsouth.net
________________________________________________________________________________________________________
The next meeting will be Tuesday Feb. 3, 2009 at the Greenwell Springs Road Public Library at 7:00pm.
_______________________________________________________________________________________
Congratulations and good luck to our new officers for 2009 the names of which are shown above.  With the damage done by Gustav and declining membership they have their work cut out for them.  

The January monthly meeting was highlighted by a special meeting, preceding the regular meeting, to vote on an increase of yearly dues to $100 from $75.  This required amending the bylaws.  The bylaws were also amended to allow for email notification of special meeting in addition to regular mail or postcard notification. Both motions were voted on and passed by a large majority of the members present.  Therefore the dues are now $100/year and are due now.  
Hurricane Gustav Recovery
More work was done in early December.  Shown below is the new kitchen area.
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This is the present state of the “covered” area with tables.  Much work remains to be done and a work day was scheduled at the January meeting for January 17 with January 24 as an alternate date in case of bad weather.  Layout will be done by the Thursday group before the Saturday workday.  We need to complete this work by mid-April because we have scheduled a big event for May 9 at the field.  This will be a combination of our yearly Cub Day combined with our yearly Family Day. 
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Other events scheduled at the January meeting were a Fun Scale Fly-In on June 6 and a Big Bird Fly-In on October 14.  Also a ladies out night was scheduled for Friday, Feb. 13 at Dons Seafood Restaurant on Airline Highway.  
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Our new president enjoys a fine sunny day for flying in December
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